
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Performance Coordinator’s Report for 2013 AGM 

 

Following our return from Denver, chorus members enthusiastically supported our four 

December 2012 carolling performances; two for the City of Sydney centred around Pitt 

St Mall, and another two for The Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron in Kirribilli. 

 

The Bunnings Megastore opening in Castle Hill was another opportunity to raise our 

profile, for which thanks to Ann Keating. The chorus received a BBQ in lieu of payment 

which will be raffled in a future fundraising effort. 

 

Your continued support in Performance events is greatly appreciated. 

 

Judith Bourne 

 

 


